St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre" Advent Term 2 - 14/9/17

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents.

It was wonderful seeing so many of you at our parents' information evening. Thank you for the positive feedback about how useful and informative it was. Tomorrow we are having our first Mass of the school year. Fr. Sean will be presiding, before he leaves to join his new Parish. Please do come at join us at 9.30am in the church and for refreshments after in the school.

Have an enjoyable weekend Mrs K. Yuen

15th **September** – School Mass in church (Parents are most welcome to join us)

21st September – "Saxons Day" Vine Class

21st September – PTFA AGM at 7.15pm

28th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning -9am

2nd-6th October – Mount Cook Residential Y5/6

6th October – Harvest Mass in school

10th **October** - Prospective Parents' Open Morning- Reception intake 2018 at 10am

12th October – Lunt Fort Roman Visit – Juniper Class

13th October – Diocesan Schools' Mass in Dunstable - Y 5/6

Fun at Rising Stars Club



The children have been making Pizzas, playing table tennis and busy doing art projects. Well done to our Rising Stars Team for such a great start!



Congratulations to our elected Head Girls and Deputy Head Boy

Today our Year 5 and 6 pupils voted for this year's Head Pupils. Congratulations to Niamh, Krystina and Jacob. The children had to apply for the position and give a class presentation about why they would be suitable for the role. Each child completed a ballot paper and cast their vote in true democratic style.



Value Focus for September



Unity and Togetherness
INDIVIDUALLY
WE ARE A
DROP BUT
TOGETHER,
WE ARE AN
OCEAN.
RYUNOSUKE SATORO

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates